
Having the right product holder for your slicer and food application is critical for quality slicing and 
avoiding machine wear. Use this guide to determine you have the right product holder and to define a 
new product holder request.

How to know you may have the wrong product holder 
• �You bought a used slicer or changed the application or food product

• �You are experiencing slice quality issues, including inconsistent or wedge slices and excess waste

• �The slicer has premature wear, specifically to the blade guide and motor – increasing downtime and maintenance costs

• �Your product does not fit correctly into the product holder

Correct product holder fit 
Product holders are custom-made based on the machine model, 
production rate and application, and product specifications.

To generally determine product holder fit accuracy, measure the 
clearance around the diameter of your product. If the clearance 
is more/less than .063 inches (1.59 mm), you may need a new 
product holder. 

How to get a new product holder custom-made
Grote Company has almost 50 years of experience designing and 
manufacturing product holders specifically for our slicers in a 
wide range of food applications. We work with you until you are 
confident a new design is exactly what you need. Contact us with 
the following details to request a new product holder:

• �Machine name and serial number

• Product details – type, dimensions (length, diameter), variance, characteristics

• Application – bulk slicing or targeting, production rate

If you have the correct product holder and are still experiencing slice or machine issues, refer to your manual’s 
troubleshooting guide or contact Grote technicians for phone, virtual or in-person support.

customerservice@grotecompany.com
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